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Invitation to telephone conference with TietoEnator concerning the Interim Report, January –
September 2000

TietoEnator will publish its interim report for the period January – September 2000 at 9.00 Finnish time on
Tuesday October 31, 2000.

A telephone conference will be arranged on the same day beginning at 6.00 p.m. Finnish time during which
Matti Lehti, CEO, Åke Plyhm, Deputy CEO and Tuija Soanjärvi, CFO will provide a presentation of the
report.

To participate in the telephone conference, please call +44 (0) 208 781 0598 not later than 5 minutes before
the conference. The name of the conference is “TietoEnator“. The conference secretary will provide further
instructions.

A recording of the conference will also be available at telephone number +44 (0)208 288 4459 code
644912.
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